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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                             1st September 2022 to 15th September 2022 
 
                          Pheobe in Little Acorns will be 4                   Tommy-Lee, Mila, Brooke, Harper in Oak will be 5                                        
            Jackson and Rogue in Ash will be 5                  Amiyah, Roman, Zara and Lashay in Elm will be 5                                                                
              Madison and Reggie in Holly will be 6                              Isobel in Hazel will be 6  
          Olivia in Hawthorn will be 7                                     Lewis in Sycamore will be 7  

A Great Start! 
Thank you for a great start to the term

–  attendance and punctuality has been 
impressive and it has been                      

wonderful to see so many smiling faces as the children settle 
into their new classes.  

Our whole school attendance target is 96% or higher so our 
challenge is to keep up this good work as the term progresses. 

Key Dates 

A full list will be out next week but here are a 
few for your diary. 
Friday 9th September—Reading Workshop for    
Reception parents 9.15am and 2.45pm. 
Friday 30th September—Family Friday and    
Macmillan Cake Sale, parents are welcome in 
school. Details to follow next week.   

 
 
 
 

We hope you all had a lovely summer break. The first 
week has flown by and the children have settled into 
new classes and school routines incredibly well. We are 
proud of them all!  
Please check out the website and Tapestry for the new 
ABM lunch menus. 
The first Tapestry Weekend Challenge of the year is now 
online and a paper copy has been sent home in case you 
have not yet logged back on. 
Over the summer Miss Ashton had a beautiful baby boy, 
who they have named Archie- brother to Freddie. Both 
baby and Mum are doing well.  
We also temporarily say goodbye to Miss Hodgson today 
as she starts her maternity leave– watch this space! 

Next week Lunch Menu                             
Week 2 

Allergies 
We are a ‘nut-free school’.  

In order to keep children with a nut-allergy 
safe, our kitchen does not use nuts in their recipes. If 

your child brings a packed lunch from home please  
support us to keep everyone safe by making sure there 
are no nuts/peanut based food in your child’s lunchbox. 

Thank you very much 

Today in assembly we marked the sad news of The 
Queen’s death in a child appropriate way. Where         

children brought the topic up in class, teachers allowed 
time for discussion and reflection.  
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